Thank you for your time and effort,

I'm writing this to submit testimony in
favor of in person voting. This past
election we watched as mail tampering
occurred by setting fire to ballot boxes and
the destruction of boxes in effort to
remove ballots. As well as fraud by voting
with illegal immigrants through dmv
registration. This alone is reason enough
to move back to in person voting. But |
understand that deceased/departed
people's of Oregon have continued to vote.
This is fraud to the highest levels as far as
I'm concerned. Even if it makes no
difference in the outcome we should feel
confident that no tampering occurred. We
have seen votes come very close. This
could make the difference.



Thank you,
Devin Hosking



